
Warkworth Neighbourhood Plan 

Independent Examination 

 

Northumberland County Council and Warkworth Parish Council received a set of questions 

for clarification from the Independent Examiner on 27 February 2024. The formal response 

provided by Warkworth Parish Council can be viewed via the links below: 

 

• Email to Examiner from Warkworth Parish Council 

 

• Warkworth Parish Council response to Examiner’s Questions 

 

• Warkworth Parish Council responses to Representations received during Regulation 

16 Publicity period 

 

 

http://www.northumberland.gov.uk/NorthumberlandCountyCouncil/media/Planning-and-Building/planning%20policy/Neighbourhood%20Planning/Warkworth%20Neighbourhood%20Plan/Warkworth-NP-WPC-Response-Email-to-Examiner-REDACTED.pdf
http://www.northumberland.gov.uk/NorthumberlandCountyCouncil/media/Planning-and-Building/planning%20policy/Neighbourhood%20Planning/Warkworth%20Neighbourhood%20Plan/Warkworth-NP-WPC-Response-to-Examiner-Questions.pdf
http://www.northumberland.gov.uk/NorthumberlandCountyCouncil/media/Planning-and-Building/planning%20policy/Neighbourhood%20Planning/Warkworth%20Neighbourhood%20Plan/Warkworth-NP-WPC-Response-to-Reg-16-Reps.pdf
http://www.northumberland.gov.uk/NorthumberlandCountyCouncil/media/Planning-and-Building/planning%20policy/Neighbourhood%20Planning/Warkworth%20Neighbourhood%20Plan/Warkworth-NP-WPC-Response-to-Reg-16-Reps.pdf

